
 

 

DDPPs cost-of-living adjustment (COLA) dispute 
 

Members will recall that the PSA declared a dispute on behalf of members who are appointed as Deputy 

Directors of Public Prosecutions (DDPP) who do not receive the same COLA (salary) increase as other 

legally qualified employees. 

 

The PSA received a set-down date for 4 February 2021 for the matter to be heard in the Labour Court in 

Johannesburg. The matter was postponed to 26 February 2021 for the PSA to prepare its legal 

arguments to oppose the employer’s condonation application and the Director-General’s affidavit that was 

only submitted on 28 January 2021.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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